
Status Report for 11th February 2010

Action Code & Title Description Latest Status Update Assigned To

09-SC12

Encourage Stansted Airport to promote 

tourism in Uttlesford

Cllr Dean wished to encourage Stansted Airport to promote 

tourism in Uttlesford.  Other members of the committee 

thought the Town and Parish councils should also be 

involved.  Cllr Dean agreed to explore further.

Cllr Dean has contacted Stansted Airport.  Response 

currently awaited.
Cllr A Dean

09-SC12

Report the Committees observations on 

promoting tourism to Town and Parish 

Councils

Cllr Sell said that he would report the committees 

observations to Stansted Parish Council, Cllr Chambers said 

he would do likewise for Dunmow Town Council and Cllr 

Wattebot likewise for Thaxted Parish Council.

Cllr Sell, Cllr Chambers 

and Cllr Wattebot

09-SC13

Interogate health concerns in the 

district and provide feedback to the PCT

A possible area of work would be to interogate health 

concern, and to provide feedback to the PCT and other 

bodies through partnership working

Item added to the Committee's rolling workplan.  

Further proposals for delegated health scrutiny to be 

brought forward by Essex CC.

Simon Martin

09-SC13

Councillor Call for Action - material to be 

circulated to Members

Advise Members of the arrangements for CCfA.  Intended to 

be used only when all other means have been exhausted.

Article placed in the Members Bulletin during January 

2010.
Simon Martin

09-SC19

The Community Safety Officer to provide 

further information to the committee

The Community Safety Officer give feedback on how the 

Neighbourhood Watch Scheme intended to expand its 

coverage of the district, and to report any obstacles to 

achieving that aim.

Martin Ford and Alan Johnson attending Scrutiny 

Committee on 11 February.
Martin Ford

09-SC19

The Chairman suggested that the 

Neighbourhood Watch Co-ordinator be 

invited to a future meeting

The Neighbourhood Watch Co-ordinator, Alan Johnson, be 

invited to a future meeting.
As above. Martin Ford

09-SC21

Environment Committee - Uttlesford 

Core Strategy consultation

In relation to the Environment Committee resolution of 24 

November on the Uttlesford Core Strategy consultation, the 

Chairman said he would attend the forthcoming meeting of 

the LDF Task Group on behalf of the Committee.

Cllr Dean attended meeting during December 2009.  

Importance of consulation highlighted.
Cllr A Dean

09-SC13

Include scrutiny content on the Council's 

website.

To raise the public profile of work carried out by the Scrutiny 

Committee, relevant content is added to the Council's 

website.

Website content and links added December 2009. Simon Martin
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